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Please, I beg you.  Do not renew this permit.  Once the river is ruined, it is over.  Why take a
chance?  It is just common sense.  Who ever is getting rich from this needs to have a heart
and leave this bit of heaven for everyone to enjoy.  Heaven knows we have little enough to
enjoy lately.  If we can't have insurance, can we at least have the Buffalo River?
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